
 

 

Through a license from the Indiana Commission for Higher Education, all Hoosiers have access to a free, 

cutting-edge website loaded with current information on college costs and financial aid, accessible at 

www.indianacollegecosts.org. But the help to Hoosiers doesn’t just stop there! Thanks to a grant from 

Lilly Endowment, Inc. and the Independent Colleges of Indiana, any Indiana resident also now has full 

access to the staff at the National Center for College Costs for help with any aspect of the college 

selection, admission, and financial aid processes. A few services include: 

 Discussing the College Cost Estimator reports generated on the Indiana College Costs Estimator site 

 Talking about high school course selections 

 Reviewing and helping explain financial aid awards 

 Answering general college selection, admission and financial aid questions 

 And more! 

Want more information?  

1. You can chat with us online at: http://www.indianacollegecosts.org/contact-us 

2. You can email us at: info@collegecosts.com 
3. You can call our office toll free at: 877-687-7291 

4. And you can always check us out online at: 

www.facebook.com/nccc www.twitter.com/_nccc  

Question: Of the 6,483,802 people living in 

the 92 Indiana counties, who qualifies for free 

services from the National Center for College 

Costs?  

Answer: Everyone! 

       

 It’s Free! 

 It’s Confidential! 

 It’s Specifically Designed for 

Hoosiers! 

 Who We Help: students, parents, 

school teachers & staff, 

community foundations, etc.! 
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